
From: Alan Cebula
To: Helvenston, Edward
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Minor clarification on October 7, 2019 letter
Date: Tuesday, October 08, 2019 4:35:13 PM

Hi Ed,

Yes, that is a typographical error. Administrative operating restriction #2 should read:

"No reactor operation when the bulk pool temperature is above 50 C (122 F)."

The same correction has been made to the facility Condition/ Limit Log.

Thank you,

Alan

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Alan T. Cebula, PhD, DABR, DABSNM, DABMP
Nuclear Reactor Facility Manager
Alan Levin Department of Mechanical and Nuclear Engineering
Office Address: 112 Ward Hall
Mailing Address: 3002 Rathbone Hall, 1701B Platt Street
Kansas State University
Manhattan, KS 66506
o: 785-532-6657
c: 352-672-7289
f: 785-532-7057

From: Helvenston, Edward <Edward.Helvenston@nrc.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2019 3:29 PM
To: Alan Cebula <alanc@ksu.edu>
Subject: Minor clarification on October 7, 2019 letter
 
Hi Alan,
 
In administrative operating restriction #2 in your October 7, 2019 letter, I noticed that the
conversion for 50 degrees Celsius is given as 112 degrees Fahrenheit, which appears to be
a typographical error.  Could you please just confirm by response to this email that 50°C
(122°F) was what was meant?
 
Thanks,
Ed
 
Ed Helvenston, U.S. NRC
Research and Test Reactor Licensing Branch (PRLB)
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